
 
 

 
 

 

Nativity Special Out Tomorrow! 
Thursday December 21st 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

To celebrate the festive season, we will be printing the Nativity picture/s your school 
submitted, in the Northampton & Corby Telegraph tomorrow (Thursday December 
21st). 
 

These papers are a great festive keepsake, and are available to buy in local retail 
outlets at £1.80 a copy until next Wednesday December 27th. 
 

If you do not want your child to appear in the photograph, please contact your school 
office. Photographs will be published in the paper and on our website. 
 

If you have any questions, please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to 
specialeditions@nationalworld.com. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Julie Levitt 
Customer Services Team 
 


